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311 South Jefferson Street 

Petersburg VA  23803 

Our Administrator, Jessica Hancock can be reached at (804) 733-0148 or via email  

Jessica@petersburghomeforladies.org 

For more information visit www.petersburghomeforladies.org 

The 2022 

Fall Edition 

From the shores of Yorktown to the heights of Charlottesville, our ladies 

embraced the fall season with a spirit of zeal and a desire for exploration.     

I am married to my wonderful  husband Matt for 32 

years. We have three daughters and seven  

grandchildren; four girls and three boys, four of 

which live out of state due to being Active-Duty  

Military families.  
 

I have been a Nurse for over 36 years. I have been 

working in the Long term Care/Geriatric Field  

for over 30 years. 

I enjoy spending time with my family and friends. I 

have recently started fostering my daughter’s  

dog Hank.  

I am excited to be part of the Petersburg Home for 

Ladies team! I look forward to getting to  

know each of you! 



 
 

Our ladies enjoy connecting with 

local attractions. A recent favorite 

is the Keystone Tractor Museum in  

Colonial Heights. It is great for 

both breakfast and some good ol’  

fashion reminiscents.  

Our ladies were “on cloud9.” The 

could “dig it.” They “got their kicks.” 

Our Summer Sock Hop was complete 

with  firefighters, fried food and  

fifties fashion. 

Our ladies closed out their 

summer by visiting the 

beach at Yorktown.  There is  

something truly  

mesmerizing about the 

beach.  Sharing that  

experience with friends 

makes it all the more special.  

Our Memorial Garden Invitational Cornhole Tournament was a  

wonderful opportunity for local groups to connect.  With festive  

décor, competitive sportsmanship, great food and a little help from the 

weather, our event was a huge success. Watch for more  

opportunities to support our community through our social media out-

lets.   

The tiniest process draws us with great allure into realms 
of knowledge which satisfy our minds and warm our souls. 
There is no end to scientific discovery and our ladies love 

learning new things about the world around them. Wheth-
er our ladies are releasing an adult monarch into the wild 

or uncovering a unique caterpillar hidden in their herb 
gardens, there is always something refreshing to unearth. 

It would be impossible for us to provide the level of elegant  

living with exceptional care our community has come to  

expect from our 97 years of experience  apart from those key 

organizations who metaphorically “hold our arms up” in  

triumph. One such organization is the tri-cities office of At 

Home Care and Hospice with special thanks to   

Clinical Liaison Morgan Young. 

Local quilting group 

“Bethlehem Peacekeepers” 

blessed our ladies and staff 

with the beauty of their art! 


